
The attached letter was posted on the International website today. The ballots for the ratification vote 
will be counted tomorrow, and in the event that it fails to ratify, the status quo period will be further 
extended until after December 8, 2022. The extension of the status quo period was unanimously agreed 
to by all Organizations that have yet to ratify. Any questions should be directed to Railroad Department 
Director Al Russo at (202)728-6018 or by email at Al_Russo@ibew.org. THERE WILL BE NO STRIKE PRIOR 
TO THE END OF THE STATUS QUO PERIOD! 
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